
From: Billy B  
Sent: 22 April 2021 20:44 
To: John Sheehy 
Subject: 2021/0500/P 
 
Hello Mr Sheehy, 
 
I tried to object to the application 2021/0500/P of 49 Leverton street but for some reason could not 
leave feedback recently. It may have been fixed but In the meantime I got your address from the 
Railey Mews Resisents Association. 
 
While I don’t object the sliding garage door - so long as it’s recessed -  I think the roof garden is not 
ok it’s too big, I can’t image immediate neighbours would like it at all so would object. perhaps a 
small one is ok under the window... 
 
Kind regards, 
 
William Bone, 
9 railey Mews. 
 
 


